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Mallinckrodt
September 1, 2005

Ms. Amy M. Snyder, Senior Project Manager
Office of Nuclear Material Safety and Safeguards
Division of Waste Management and Environmental Protection
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Washington, D.C. 20555-0001

MALLINCKRODT INC.
675 McDonnell Boulevard
Hazelwood MO 63042
Tele: 314-654-2000

James K. Grant
Director, Environmental Remediation
Direct Dial: (314) 654-6393
Fax. (314) 654-6486
e-mail: jimngrantgycohealthcare.com

RE: Docket No. 40-6563
TAC No. L51568
NRC License STB - 401

Dear Ms. Snyder:

As per my letters sent to you on July 14, 2005 and August 1, 2005 attached is Mallinckrodt's

response relative to NRC's request for Additional Information found in Enclosure 2 of your letter

to me dated June 29, 2005.

Very truly yours,

ames K. Grant
Director, Environmental Remediation

CC: Pat Duft
Karen Burke
Henry Morton


